
   

 

Lebanon – Tripoli Service Termination 
 

 

Dears, 

Hapag-Lloyd will stop acceptance of any cargo from/to Tripoli (Lebanon) with immediate 

effect.  

The decision has been made due to limited volume inducement, which led to sporadic calls 

and consequent long waiting times at transshipment port making the coverage of Tripoli 

port not sustainable any longer. 

We are here for you - if you have any questions or comments, please contact your 

local Hapag-Lloyd office or send me an email. 

Best regards, 
 

 

 
 

Christian 

From Your Customer Communication Team 
  

  

 

 

 

 

 Keep in touch  
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